
Rebekah Teel, Student Midwife​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ July 30, 2024 
2024 

1857 Mudd St. Lincoln, AL 35096 

rebekah.teel@midwifery.edu 

815-441-9147 

 

Dr. Jones, (2.3) 

I wanted to thank you (1.2) for all the help you gave to my client yesterday. (3.4) First, 

thank you for taking her on at the last minute. (4.1) I am sure it is exceedingly difficult to have an 

extra patient given to you at the last minute like that. (3.8) 

Second, it was gracious of you to allow her to continue laboring and give birth vaginally. 

(4.5) She was so relieved to be able to come to the hospital and receive the epidural after such 

a long labor. It may have been better to come a little sooner than we did, (4.3) and I will keep 

that in mind in the future.  

Third, I understand that you may not have been comfortable with how long she pushed 

for, (4.2, 4.8) so I appreciate your willingness to continue a little longer.(4.6) And you were right, 

it was a big baby! The whole family was happy to finally meet her.  

Finally, I want to let you know that I look forward to collaborating with you again in the 

future. I hope we can continue to give the pregnant people in our community the best care 

possible. (3.10) 

Sincerely, 

Rebekah Teel, Student Midwife 
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